Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for your child's participation in our kid's church services/church services. It really is such an encouragement to see you and your children involved. Although, we have consent via text messages or email for your child to participate in videos from March 2020, It would be great if we could formalise this for our records by completing the attached form and returning it to me asap via email to dianne@theunitedparish.org.uk. (Forms can be filled in electronically and will be attached to the email sent for proof of signature)

Name of child:	, D.O.B:
Name of child:	, D.O.B:
Name of child:	, D.O.B:
Name of child:	, D.O.B:
Address:	
	Post code
Contact number:	Email:
submitted for videos. It is Youtube and that the lind Parish of Christ Church a understand that although who receive links not to with the links.  Parent/Carers Name:	child to participate in online Kid's Church Videos, this also include photos is my understanding that these videos are accessed via a hidden link on to these videos would be passed on to members of our church (The United and St Johns) who are connected to our children's and youth organisations. In the church endeavours to keep the videos hidden online and ask those pass them on, they cannot be held responsible for what other people do
Signed:	

<u>United Parish Church consent</u> (This includes Sunday Church videos, Easter youth and family's service and anything else you may choose to take part in, in the future, that will be put on the United Parish Youtube channel)

I give permission for my child to participate in online church videos, this includes photos submitted for videos. It is my understanding that these videos are visible on Youtube for anyone to access, and can also be accessed via facebook and the church website.

Parent/Carers Name: _	
Signed:	